PARISH OUTREACH

Press a Girl dround the World Update!

With the summer months upon us, our usual Dress a Girl gatherings will be on
hold. We will NOT be meeting in July or August to cut and assemble dress Kkits.
Dress kits will still be available throughout those months for those who would like
to make a dress. Any questions, please call the Outreach Office.

Although we are not meeting, our work continues. We are always in need
of 2-3 yards of SOLID colored cotton fabric to create our dress kits. Not
sure what to buy? A perfect way to support our efforts would be a gift
card to JoAnn’s Fabric, Walmart or Hobby Lobby in any amount. Thank
you in advance for your support.




